Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

November 13, 2013

Bethel Sanitarium
5825 Kuiken

Evansville, Indiana
Re: W23BV-D

Evansville, Indiana
Facility ID No. 4991
BRDTL-20130222AAV

Dear Licensee:

This is with respect to Station W23BV-D. In a letter dated October 25, 2013, the Licensee
voluntarily agreed to revert Station W23BV-D to low power television status. By this letter, we confirm
that the Station has been reverted and the above renewal application is granted. No further action is
required of the Licensee.

Sincerely,

Y

Barbara A. Kreisman
Chief, Video Division
Media Bureau



